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     December 9, 1998

Debra Renner
Acting Secretary
Public Service Commission
State of New York
3 Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York   12223

Re: Case No. 98-G-0845

Dear Acting Secretary Renner:

The enclosed supplement, issued by New York State Electric & Gas Corporation 
("NYSEG"), is transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service 
Commission of the State of New York.

Supplement No. 1 to PSC No. 89 Gas

Effective December 10, 1998.

This cancellation supplement is being filed in compliance with the Commission's 
Opinion No. 98-17 dated September 29, 1998 and Order Modifying Opinion No. 98-17 dated December 
2, 1998 in the above-referenced case.

Tariff revisions made in compliance with the Opinion and Order were submitted under separate 
cover letter and resulted in the consolidation of the Binghamton Area (PSC No. 89) with PSC Nos. 87 
and 90, therefore, PSC 89 is being cancelled.

Questions regarding this supplement should be directed to Donna Slater at (607) 762-
8007.

Very truly yours,

/dls STEVEN R. ADAMS
Encls. Manager - Gas Pricing, Regulation & Strategy
Cy.:Lyle VanVranken, PSC
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